
 
 
 
 

  BID ADDENDUM NO. 1 
March 16, 2020 

 
 

Town of Mansfield, Connecticut 
Overhead Door Replacements 

 
TO: Prospective Bid Proposers: 

This Addendum forms part of the “Request for Proposal – Overhead Door Replacements” and 
modifies or clarifies the original “Request for Proposal – Overhead Door Replacements” for this 
project dated March 26, 2020.  Prospective Bid Proposers shall acknowledge receipt of the 
addendum and submit with their bid.  Failure to do so may subject the Bid Proposers to 
disqualification. 

 
SUBMISSION REQUIREMENTS: 
On Page 4, under Pre-Bid Walk-Through, delete this section in its entirety and insert with the following: 

Attendance at a pre-bid walkthrough is recommended to review the project scope, site, and conditions 
as well as address any questions regarding the project.  If your company is interested in bidding, please 
email maintenance@mansfieldct.org for an appointment. 

 
 
This addendum must be signed and returned with your Bid. 
 
 
              
Authorized Signature of Bidder     Company Name 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

End of Addendum No. 1 
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